
St. Alice Catholic Church 

Santa Alicia Iglesia Cat·lica 
1520 ñEò Street  Springfield OR, 97477 

Office:  541-747-7041 / FAX 541-746-5213 
Website: www.stalice.org Office E-mail: dweinhold@archdpdx.org Bulletin Editor: dmeile@archdpdx.org    

Thirty-First Sunday in Ordinary Time - November 5th, 2017 

LITURGY SCHEDULE 
Saturday Vigil Mass 
 5:00pm English  
Sunday Mass 
 9:30am English 
 12:15pm Espa¶ol 
Weekday Liturgy  (Ed. Center Chapel) 
 Monday: 8:30am Liturgy of the Word 
  with Holy Communion 
 Tuesday: 6:00pm Espa¶ol (Church) 
 Wednesday: 8:30am English Mass 
 Thursday: 8:30am English Mass 
 Friday: 11:00am English Mass 
Sacrament of Reconciliation 
 Tuesday: 5:00 - 5:45pm 
 Saturday: 3:30 - 4:30pm 
 Or by appointment 
The Rosary (El Rosario) (Ed. Center Chapel) 
 Wednesday and Thursday:  8:00am English 
Adoration of the Holy Eucharist 
 1st Friday in Ed. Center Chapel 
 12:00pm - 7:00pm 
Office Hours 
 Monday: 9:00am - 4:00pm 
 Tuesday: 1:00pm - 4:00pm 
 Wednesday - Friday: 9:00am - 4:00pm 
Office Closed 12:00pm - 1:00pm 

Parish Staff 
Father Mark Bentz:  Ext: 204 Administrator 
Kathy Weinhold:  Ext: 200 Administrative Assistant 
Danielle Plantz:  Ext: 203 Pastoral Associate 
Christine Beldner Ext. 210 Business Manager 
Norma Ouellette:     Ext: 206 Director of Religious Education & 
  Coordinator of Hispanic Ministries  
Jason Roebuck:  Ext: 202 Office of Youth and Family Life 
David Meile: N/A Bulletin & Website Editor 

Marriage Preparation: 

Please contact Fr. Mark nine months prior to wedding 

to ensure adequate time for these preparations. 

Baptism for Children Age 3 Months through Age 6 

If your child was not baptized as a newborn infant, you 

are encouraged to bring him or her for baptism on one 

of our regularly scheduled baptism dates.  Remaining 

scheduled baptism dates for 2017 will be celebrated on 

November 18th & 19th.  Readiness to have your child 

baptized involves registering at the parish, attending 

mass faithfully for at least four months and participating 

in baptism preparation classes.  Registration for the 

classes and attendance at two sessions by parents and 

godparents is required.  To make arrangements for 

baptism, please call Norma at (541)747-7041 x206. 

November 11 - November 12, 2017 

 

First Reading  Wisdom 6:12-16 
Responsorial Psalm Psalms 63:2, 3-4, 5-6, 7-8 
Second Reading   1 Thessalonians 4:13-18 
Gospel   Matthew 25:1-13 
 
Sat. 5:00 PM - Reader 1:  K. Mischel  
Extraordinary Minister 1: Jeanne Bohlae  
Head Cup: Barbara Ross  
Extraordinary Minister 2: Ellen Chapman  
 

Sun. 9:30 AM - Reader: J. Antone  

Extraordinary Minister 1: Don Lister  

Head Cup: Fay Lister  

Extraordinary Ministers 2:  Matt Cornwell, Marlene Ross, 

Jeanette Shibler, Trudi Glander 

 

Sun. 12:15 PM - Reader 1: Elba Solano 

Reader 2: Maria Morey 

Extraordinary Minister 1: Ernestina S. 

Head Cup: Gustavo Torres 

Extraordinary Ministers 2: Alejandra Bautista, Miguel 

Rivas, Jesus Aguilar, Norma, Delfina Wright 
 

Altar Servers Sat.5:00pm  Sun.9:30am Sun.12:15pm  
Cross   Darrel Mia Juan Diego 
Book          Dawn   Moises 
Candle Leandro Mary Pedro 
Candle   Akayla 
 

Intentions for the week of November 5 through November 12 

November 5 - 9:30am Irma Rangel Estrada/Jose Mondragon 
   Rangel 
November 5 - 12:15pm Trinidad Campos & Vicente Hernandez/
   Paula Hernandez Campos 
November 7 - 6:00pm Benita De Luna Ortega/Adela Murillo 
November 8 - 8:30am Thanks to the Lord/Martha Morales & 
   Ivette Garcia 
November 9 - 8:30am John Levesque/ Mike & Jerry Levesque 
November 10 - 11:00am Elijah & Stephanie Howe/ David & Katie 
   Haggard  
November 11 - 5:00pm George Soik/Diane Soik & Charlie  
   Burnham 
November 12 - 9:30am Community of St. Alice 
November 12 - 12:15pm Carmen & Antonio Rivas/Rivas Family 



POPE FRANCISñPRAYER INTENTIONS FOR NOVEMBER  

Evangelization: To witness to the Gospel in Asia That Christians in Asia, bearing witness to the 
Gospel in word and deed, may promote dialogue, peace, and mutual understanding, especially 
with those of other religions. 

Pastorõs Corner  
 

 First off, a big thank you to everyone who wrote a note or gave a gift for 

priesthood Sunday!  They warmed my heart and I feel blessed to be your priest.  

Thank you!  We are now in November ñhard to believe!  As last month was the 

month of Respecting the living, this month is the time to remember and pray for 

the dead.  More often than not, people will say to me at funerals, òI know that 

mom is in heaven,ó or something to that effect.  But my reaction is that of the 

church: until they are canonized or come back from the dead to talk to me, I canõt know for sure!  I 

certainly want people to pray for me and offer as many masses as possible when I die.  It does me no 

good if people simply sit around saying how good a person I was ñpray for me and pray for those who 

have died!  It is a sign of hope, rather than pessimism to pray for our relatives who have died because 

we believe in Godõs great mercy wrought through our prayers.  Our job is not to figure out who is or is 

not in heaven: our job is simply to pray for the dead.  One of the spiritual works of mercy is to pray for 

the dead, precisely because only God knows the heart ñand we must be ôpure of heartõ if we want to see 

God.  Someone could live an outwardly holy life and have hidden sins that were not repented of.  Plus, 

there are many souls who die unprepared, suddenly, or away from God.  Our faith demands that we 

exercise charity for these ôpoor soulsõ whom our Lady of Fatima pities so much.   

 Thankfully, there is a wonderful grace available this week ñthe All Souls indulgence.  If you 

attended mass on All Souls Day or simply visited a church to pray for souls in purgatory, you can gain 

a plenary indulgence for yourself under the usual conditions (confession within 20 days, communion in 

a state of grace, prayer for the Holy Father, detachment from all sin).  There is also a wonder 

indulgence opportunity for souls in need.  From November 1st -8th, if you visit a cemetery and pray for 

the dead, you can gain one plenary indulgence each day that you visit for a soul in purgatory ñwith the 

usual conditions mentioned above.  One confession can satisfy for several indulgences.  A good prayer to 

pray for the dead if you donõt know one is òEternal rest grant to them, O Lord, and let perpetual light 

shine upon them. May the souls of the faithful departed, through the mercy of God, rest in peace. Amen.ó   

 In the back of church, we have a book of the dead where you can write the names of your loved 

ones who have passed away.  We have put up the names of those in our parish who we knew about who 

died this last year on banners.  At all the masses this month, I will be sure to lift up in my intentions all 

the names in our book of the dead, that they may all come to the joy of heaven with our Lord.  This life is 

short ñas we pray for the dead, it helps us get our life in order and remember what is truly important: 

going to heaven!  Everything else is unimportant.  Let us order our lives around heaven, so that we 

bring heaven into our fallen culture and inspire them to come with us!  

 

God Bless you,  

Fr. Mark  



St. Alice Events for the Week of 

November 5 through November 12 

5. Sunday  

9:30am - Mass English (Church) 

10:30am - Coffee & Donuts (Parish Center) 

11:00am - Religious Ed (Ed Center) 

12:15pm - Mass Espa¶ol (Church) 

1:15pm - Coffee & Donuts (Parish Center) 

3:00pm - Middle School Youth Group 

4:00pm - American Heritage Girls 

5:00pm - High School Youth Group 

6. Monday 

8:30am - Liturgy of the Word with Holy 

Communion (Chapel) 

9:00am - Morning Prayer  

6:30pm - Choir, Spanish (Church) 

7. Tuesday 

5:00pm - Confessions (Church) 

6:00pm - Mass (Church) 

6:30pm - K of C monthly meeting  

7:00pm - Luz de Vida (Church) 

8. Wednesday 

8:00am - Rosary (Chapel) 

8:30am - Mass (Chapel) 

9:00am - Morning Prayer (Chapel) 

6:30pm - Religious Ed (Ed Center) 

9. Thursday 

8:00am - Rosary (Chapel) 

8:30am - Mass (Chapel) 

9:00am - Morning Prayer (Chapel) 

6:45pm - RCIA (Ed Center) 

6:45pm - Choir, English (Church) 

10. Friday - Office Closed (Veteran's Day) 

11:00am - Mass (Chapel) 

5:00pm - Renacer con Jesus (Parish Center) 

11. Saturday  

3:30pm - 4:30pm - Confessions (Church) 

5:00pm - Mass English (Church) 

12. Sunday  

9:30am - Mass English (Church) 

10:30am - Coffee & Donuts (Parish Center) 

11:00am - Religious Ed (Ed Center) 

12:15pm - Mass Espa¶ol (Church) 

1:15pm - Coffee & Donuts (Parish Center) 

3:00pm - Middle School Youth Group 

4:00pm - American Heritage Girls 

5:00pm - High School Youth Group 

*The Chapel is in the Education Center. 

** See the calendar on www.stalice.org for the most current happenings. 

 Daily Readings 

For Mass 

5. MAL 1:14B-

2:2B, 8-10 

PS 131:1, 2, 3 

1 THES 2:7B-9, 13 

MT 23:1-12 

6. ROM 11:29-36 

PS 69:30-31, 33-

34, 36 

LK 14:12-14 

7. ROM 12:5-16AB 

PS 131:1BCDE, 2, 

3 

LK 14:15-24 

8. ROM 13:8-10 

PS 112:1B-2, 4-5, 

9 

LK 14:25-33 

9. EZ 47:1-2, 8-9, 

12 

PS 46:2-3, 5-6, 8-9 

1 COR 3:9C-11, 16

-17 

JN 2:13-22 

10. ROM 15:14-21 

PS 98:1, 2-3AB, 

3CD-4 

LK 16:1-8 

11. ROM 16:3-9, 

16, 22-27 

PS 145:2-3, 4-5, 10

-11 

LK 16:9-15 

12. (See cover) 

Dear friends, the world needs saints and 

we are all called to holiness without 

exception. Donôt be afraid!  

*Pope Francis Tweets* 

Pope Francis - @Pontifex 5:30am - 1 Nov 2017 

CLb!b/L![ {¢9²!w5{ILt 
 hũŜǊǘƻǊȅ .ǳŘƎŜǘ hǾŜǊκ¦ƴŘŜǊ 

{9t¢9a.9w олκh/¢h.9w м 
9ƴǾŜƭƻǇŜǎ ϧ ŜDƛǾƛƴƎ ϷтΣмртΦоу ϷмлΣуолΦлс -ϷоΣстнΦсу 

aŀƛƴǘŜƴŀƴŎŜ CǳƴŘ ϷнмтΦлл ϷофнΦмс -ϷмтрΦмс 

Iƻƭȅ 5ŀȅ - !ƭƭ {ŀƛƴǘǎ ϷолΦлл bκ! bκ! 

wǳǘƘϥǎ /ƭƻǎŜǘ CǳƴŘ ϷтлΦлл bκ! bκ! 

tƻƻǊ CǳƴŘ ϷмррΦлл ϷмтнΦрр -ϷмтΦрр 

h/¢h.9w тκу 
9ƴǾŜƭƻǇŜǎ ϧ ŜDƛǾƛƴƎ ϷфΣтпнΦлс ϷмлΣуолΦлс -ϷмΣлууΦлл 

aŀƛƴǘŜƴŀƴŎŜ CǳƴŘ ϷнтмΦлл ϷофнΦмс -ϷмнмΦмс 

wǳǘƘϥǎ /ƭƻǎŜǘ CǳƴŘ ϷнлΦлл bκ! bκ! 

!ǊŎƘōƛǎƘƻǇϥǎ !ƴƴǳŀƭ 
!ǇǇŜŀƭ ϷсллΦлл ϷмΣрстΦуу -ϷфстΦуу 

tƻƻǊ CǳƴŘ ϷнлΦлл ϷмтнΦрр -ϷмрнΦрр 

h/¢h.9w мпκмр 

9ƴǾŜƭƻǇŜǎ ϧ ŜDƛǾƛƴƎ ϷсΣолуΦоу ϷмлΣуолΦлс -ϷпΣрнмΦсу 

aŀƛƴǘŜƴŀƴŎŜ CǳƴŘ ϷфоΦлл ϷофнΦмс -ϷнффΦмс 

{ƻǳƴŘ {ȅǎǘŜƳ CǳƴŘ ϷмллΦлл bκ! bκ! 

wǳǘƘϥǎ /ƭƻǎŜǘ CǳƴŘ ϷмнрΦлл bκ! bκ! 

tƻƻǊ CǳƴŘ ϷлΦлл ϷмтнΦрр -ϷмтнΦрр 

h/¢h.9w нмκнн 
9ƴǾŜƭƻǇŜǎ ϧ ŜDƛǾƛƴƎ ϷсΣрупΦуу ϷмлΣуолΦлс -ϷпΣнпрΦму 

!ǊŎƘōƛǎƘƻǇϥǎ !ƴƴǳŀƭ 
!ǇǇŜŀƭ ϷмрлΦлл ϷфстΦуу -ϷумтΦуу 

²ƻǊƭŘ aƛǎǎƛƻƴ 
{ǳƴŘŀȅ ϷмΣмссΦоу bκ! bκ! 

aŀƛƴǘŜƴŀƴŎŜ CǳƴŘ ϷммлΦлл ϷофнΦмс -ϷнунΦмс 

wǳǘƘϥǎ /ƭƻǎŜǘ CǳƴŘ ϷтлΦлл bκ! bκ! 

tƻƻǊ CǳƴŘ ϷлΦлл ϷмтнΦрр -ϷмтнΦрр 

h/¢h.9w нуκнф 
9ƴǾŜƭƻǇŜǎ ϧ ŜDƛǾƛƴƎ ϷсΣоонΦлл ϷмлΣуолΦлс -ϷпΣпфуΦлс 

DŜƴŜǊŀƭ tŀǊƛǎƘ CǳƴŘ 
5ƻƴŀǝƻƴ ϷпΦлл bκ! bκ! 

!ǊŎƘōƛǎƘƻǇϥǎ !ƴƴǳŀƭ 
!ǇǇŜŀƭ ϷнлΦлл ϷумтΦуу -ϷтфтΦуу 

Iƻƭȅ 5ŀȅ - !ƭƭ {ŀƛƴǘǎ ϷнлΦлл bκ! bκ! 

tŀǊƛǎƘ Iŀƭƭ CǳƴŘ ϷптмΦлл bκ! bκ! 

wǳǘƘϥǎ /ƭƻǎŜǘ CǳƴŘ ϷнлΦлл bκ! bκ! 

aŀƛƴǘŜƴŀƴŎŜ CǳƴŘ ϷлΦлл ϷофнΦмс -ϷофнΦмс 

tƻƻǊ CǳƴŘ ϷмннΦрл ϷмтнΦрр -ϷрлΦлр 
¢Ƙŀƴƪ ȅƻǳ ŦƻǊ ȅƻǳǊ ǎǘŜǿŀǊŘǎƘƛǇ όŀƴŘ ǘƘŀƴƪ ȅƻǳ ŦƻǊ ǳǎƛƴƎ ȅƻǳǊ  ŜƴǾŜƭƻǇŜǎ ϧ ŜDƛǾƛƴƎύΗ 

Church Clean-Up 

We will be cleaning on Saturday, November 11 from 9-

11am. The group that will be cleaning will be the OLA 

group (Our Ladies of the Americas) and the Youth 

Group, we will meet in the church. 

All are welcome to come and participate. Just bring 

yourself and we will provide the rest. Many hands 

make light work. Together we can do great things for 

OUR church. 



St. Alice Prayer Chain 

If you know anyone who is in need of prayer, or if you would 
like to volunteer to be a member of the prayer wheel, we 
welcome you. Please contact Shirley by text or phone at 
541-217-9468, or email sliberante@gmail.com  

Prayers for the Faithful 

David Dailey   Brian Bowman 
David Denton   Don Waggoner 
Frances Jarvis   Francis Holmes 
George Winkles   Judy Mills 
Julie Bolkan   Patrick Raman 
Kelly Kordon   Kent Mills 
Kristin Drury   Mike Deminio 
Nita Hixson   Sandy Schmidt 
Todd Langdon   Jesse Aguilar 
Ron Graves   Ken Kordon 
Norma Perez    Margo Shay 
David & Barbara Hays  Bonnie Kauffman 
Viola Smith 

Download the App FORMED from your App 

JESUS 
invites, 

ñCome, follow me.ò 

If you or someone you know is being drawn by Jesus 
to love and follow him more closely, then come join the 
St. Alice Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults (RCIA) 
where you can learn more about the Catholic faith, 
deepen your own personal faith and spiritual life, draw 
closer to brothers and sisters in Christ, and support 
one another in growing in Godôs love.  Those who 
have not yet received the sacraments of initiation 
(baptism, first Eucharist, and/or confirmation) will 
prepare for these sacraments through the RCIA which 
meets Thursdays from 6:45 to 8:30 p.m. in the 
Education Center. Please call Danielle at 541-747-
7041 for more information. 

All are welcome to attend!  

Painting of the Education Center 

Hope you had the chance to see the freshly painted and 

cleaned fireside room in the Education Center.  Painting of 

the Education Center will continue on November 11th.  If 

you are interested in helping out, email Diane at 

dsoik@comcast.net or call at 541-731-7860.  

ANNUAL ST. ALICE HOLIDAY BAZAAR 

November 18th 

9:00am to 4:00pm 

Get a head start on 

your Holiday Shopping 

List, Unique handmade 

items that are perfect for under the tree, stocking 

stuffers, or those last minute gifts for Family and 

Friends 

Tables are still 

available. $10.00. 

Call Alice Morton 

at 541-840-8311 for 

details. 

Feast of St. Alice & 70th Anniversary 

Celebration Planning Committee 

A committee has formed to begin planning 

this December 16th event. If you would 

like to join the committee, please contact: 

 Marvin Jarvis 

jarvis510@comcast.net  

(541) 912-9343  

or 

David Haggard 

dhaggard@marisths.org 

(317) 363-0691 

We need volunteers to join the committee 

that enjoy decorating, and organizing 

registration. Please join us! Your gifts will 

make this event a success! 

mailto:jarvis510@comcast.net
file:///C:/Users/cbeldner/Documents/Custom Office Templates


RUTH'S CLOSET 

The school year has gotten off to a fast start.  We 

have had numerous requests from several of our 

elementary schools.  We continue to help our 

elementary children with shoes, pants, shirts, 

jackets and underwear.  The need is very great.  

Donations of underwear are always welcome, 

especially the smaller sizes.  Of course financial 

donations are most welcome.  Just mark Ruth's 

Closet on your envelope.  Thank you for your 

generosity. 

ARCHBISHOPS CATHOLIC APPEAL 

Thank you for your support for the annual 

Archbishop Appeal. We are $797.88 short of our 

Parish goal. To make a contribution, just submit a 

donation through the regular offertory and note 

ñArchbishop Appealò.   

We lose eligibility for some grants and programs 

when our Appeal goal isnôt met.  

Meeting this goal is really helpful to our parish!  

Thank you, as always, for your support of St. 

Alice, the Archbishop, and the Archdiocese.  

GIVING TREE 

Next weekend the Giving Tree will be up.  We will 

have approximately 180 tags on the tree from Maple, 

Centennial and Riverbend Elementary Schools and 

our own Parish Family. We will also have some tags 

from Woodside Assisted Living.  These are elderly 

people who have no family to help with a gift at 

Christmas.  Please help the children by taking a tag or 

two or three off the tree.  Each tag will have something 

the child needs and then something they would wish 

for.  It is important that you sign out your tag.  This 

helps us if you lose your tag, or you forget to return the 

gift.  This way we can contact you.  All gifts must be 

returned to St. Alice no later than Dec. 8th.   We must 

get them to the schools no later than Dec. 12th.  Do 

not wrap your gift.  We have lots of Parishioners who 

love to do this.  Please consider helping the children of 

the Springfield community to have a joyous Christmas.  

Thank you for your generosity. 

1st Way  

If you have new or gently used childrenôs clothing in 

sizes 4, 5 or 6ðfor both boys and girls--the volunteers 

at 1st Way invite you to bring the items to the office at 

1162 B Street in Springfield.  The office is open from 

10:00 a.m.ð4:00 p.m., Tuesday through Thursday. 

1st Way would like to thank the Marist High School 

Pro-Life Student Group for the large donation of 

diapers.  We are able to help so many families with 

your gift.  Thank you Marist! 

Support Our Sisters 

On behalf of the Carmelite Sisters, the auxiliary is 

selling tickets for the beautiful handmade quilt that 

the Sisters worked on over the past 3 years. It 

includes the quilt, two hand embroidered 

pillowcases and decorative pillow, all decorated 

with squares of hydrangea flowers. Drawing 

tickets are only $1 each with the proceeds going 

directly to the Carmelite Sisters to meet their 

needs. 

Please purchase your tickets from the auxiliary 

members after masses or through your parish 

office. For more information contact Kay Whitney 

541-746-5082 

HEALING THE WHOLE PERSON 

Jesus responds today to brokenness, disease, 

and pain with transformative love and restoration. 

Through three days of teaching, worship, prayer, 

and testimony, youôll encounter God in a powerful 

way, and experience deeper freedom as the 

Father speaks to you in the depths of your heart 

and through the supernatural graces of the 

sacraments. Whether youôre struggling with life, or 

you just want ñmoreò in your walk with God, this 

conference will empower you with tools, 

revelation, and a greater desire to live your life 

passionately on fire for God.  Grounded in Church 

teaching, youôll engage the topics of ñFacing our 

Brokenness,ò ñEncountering the Fatherôs Love,ò 

and ñLiving in Freedom.ò St. Alice Catholic Church 

is hosting a Healing the Whole Person retreat, led 

by the John Paul II Healing Center, on February 

22-24th. Learn more, and register for this amazing 

retreat athttp://jpiihealingcenter.org/ Online 

registration closes on February 12, 2018. 



ADVENT SMALL FAITH-SHARING GROUPS: 

 

 

 

 

With Advent only four weeks away, we are now 

forming small faith-sharing groups and will order 

materials in early November.   

This year, at St. Alice, our small groups will be using 

the book Be Healed: A Guide to Encountering the 

Powerful Love of Jesus in Your Life by Dr. Bob 

Schuchts in preparation for our Parish Retreat in 

February. 

Even if you are unable to join a group you are 

encouraged to order and read this spiritually enriching 

book. Please order books and sign up for small groups 

in the vestibule. Books are $13.  

Call Danielle at 541-747-7041 for more information.   

ñThis book deeply touched my heart and opened 
new levels of healing in my life. Whether you are 
just beginning your healing journey or have been 
walking this path for years, Be Healed will encour-
age, enlighten, challenge, and transform you in 
your encounter with Jesus Christ. I highly recom-
mend it.ò 

ˈSr. Miriam James Heidland, S.O.L.T. 
    Author of Loved as I Am 

Hosts Jerry and Patty Ragan invite you to an evening 

of entertainment and enlightenment that will help 

families that are homeless or ñprecariously housed.ò 

Titled ñOnce Upon A Time,ò this rendition of St. 

Vincent de Paulôs A Moment in Time for First Place 

Family Center will be Thursday, Nov. 16 at Venue 252, 

starting with a silent auction and cocktails at 5:30 p.m., 

followed by an elegant dinner, a program about First 

Place, an oral auction, and entertainment by the multi-

faceted Tim McGlaughlin and his Revolving Trio. 

Proceeds benefit First Place which in 2016 assisted 

643 families with 1,200 children. Step into our 

storybook world where we hold out hope that Once 

Upon A Time every family will have a place to call 

home. Individual tickets are $85 each, sponsored 

tables $1,000. To attend or assist call Paula Berry at 

541-743-7144.  

Congratulations!  

To  

Bill and Loretta Picolet  

on their 70 th  Anniversary  

The Nativity of the Lord (Christmas) 2017  

The Nativity of the Lord (Christmas) 2017 Christmas 

Day 2017 is on Monday 25th December which follows 

the 4th Sunday of Advent 24th December. There have 

been some questions with regard to the obligations of 

these Holydays. 

The Archdiocese has determined that each obligation 

must be met by attendance at one of the Masses of 

the Sunday and one of the Holyday. That is, a 

Christmas Mass on the evening of Sunday 24th 

December (Vigil or Night) will not satisfy the obligation 

for 4th Sunday of Advent. 

There are two distinct obligations: that of 4th Sunday 

of Advent which can be met by attendance at 

anticipatory Masses on Saturday 23rd December or 

the morning Masses of Sunday 24th December; and 

that of Christmas which can be met by attendance at 

Masses on Christmas Eve (Vigil or Night) and those 

on Christmas Day.  

Led by Fr. Philip Scott, FJ, founder of the 

Family of Jesus, a religious community 

currently in Peru.  His special ministry is 

to help the healing of mother and father 

wounds so that we may become whole 

and be drawn into deeper intimacy with 

God.  http://www.familiadejesusperu.org  



 In the Gospel today, we hear the good 
news that when we keep our focus on God 
and serve one another, God exalts us!  

 As you place your gift in the 
Society of St. Vincent de Paul envelopes, 
please say a special prayer for the poor 
who have no one to pray for them.  

In the next Catholic Sentinel: Realize the 

importance of seniors in the local Hispanic 

community. Tour an American basilica that 

rivals the European greats. Learn how one 

local college is meeting the needs of veterans. 

Discover the math of creation in our latest piece on 

Faith and Science. To see more stories any time, go 

to catholicsentinel.org.  

Covenants in Scripture 

The Fall Christian in the World Lecture Series, "Covenants 

in Scripture," continues on Saturday, November 11, 2017, in 

the Mount Angel Abbey Library at 9 a.m. Brad Becker will 

consider two covenants. The first must surely be the great 

covenant of the Old Testament, the Mosaic Covenant, the 

one God made with Moses and his Chosen People. The 

second will be the Davidic Covenant, made with David, that 

is, the Covenant of the Promised Messiah, surely a fitting 

reflection as we near the Advent season of waiting for the 

Lord. 

The cost is $15; students $5. For more information please 

call Cecile Beckerman at 503-393-5041. Draw Near to My Son 

Mary invites us all to draw near to her Son through 

meditation of the Rosary. Join ECYA for the Rosary 

and Dinner after, this Thursday, 6:45pm at St. Mary's. 

Eugene Catholic Young Adults (ECYA) is for 

all Catholics, ages 21-39. 

Contact: eugeneyoungadults@gmail.com 

541-270-9329 

facebook.com/EugeneCYA 

Substitute Teachers Needed 

O'Hara Catholic School is seeking substitute teachers 

for grades K-8.  Applicants must have a current 

Oregon teaching license.  Please contact Chris Milliron 

(cmilliron@oharaschool.org) for more information. 

St. Maryôs Eucharistic Adoration 

ñCan you not watch one hour with me?ò. Mt.26:40. In 

St. Matthews gospel Jesus asks his disciples to 

ñWatch and Prayò. Pope St. John Paul1 stated that 

ñthe surest and most effective way to radically 

transform the world and establish PEACE on earth is 

through the great power of Perpetual Adoration of the 

Blessed Sacrament.ò  For many years St. Maryôs 

parish in Eugene has had Perpetual Adoration in its 

downtown chapel. Twenty four hours a day someone 

is praying for you, our community, our country and the 

world. Can you join us in giving one hour a week to 

Jesus before the Blessed Sacrament? We currently 

have hours that need to be filled. Can we make this an 

all city ministry? Not only will your prayers benefit your 

family and the church, but you will find much joy in this 

time with Jesus and strengthen your relationship with 

him. This one hour can serve to anchor your week and 

your life firmly to Christ and be the source of 

tremendous blessings. For more info, available hours 

and sign up, please call Jan OôDonnell at 

541-228-5727.    

Thanks to everyone who helped with beds and 

clothing and all other kinds of furniture and kitchen 

appliances. Your thoughtful donations are much 

appreciated by our St. Vincent de Paul Conference. 

Most of all it's the families we serve whom we are 

saying THANKS for. Over $700.00 was given to our 

Ministry. Thank You so much! St. Alice Conference  

St. Marks Christmas Bazaar 

Saturday, November 11, 2017, 9:00am - 7:00pm 

1760 Echo Hollow rd, Eugene 

Come and enjoy the fun, 30 Venders, Bake Shop, 

Drawings, Holiday Gift Shop. 

Our famous turkey dinner will be served from 12:00pm 

- 7:00pm. Turkey dinner is hosted by St. Mark Menôs 

club 

$9 for adults, $5 kids under 12, $25 for family of 4 

The Women of St. Paul invite you the annual parish 

bazaar for a one-of-a-kind, family friendly shopping 

experience.  

Join us November 10-12 to shop all genre of books, 

hand-made craft projects, and a festive silent auction. 

Friday 12-7 pm, Saturday 10-5 pm, Sunday 12-3 pm. 

Hearts for Hospice is having a garage sale Friday, 

November 10th from 9am - 3pm. Located at 179 South 

14th across from Grocery Outlet.  



You shop. Amazon gives! 
St. Alice is now signed up as an eligible charity through the AmazonSmile program. 

What happens when you log into smile.amazon.com? 

Amazon donates 0.5% of the price of your eligible AmazonSmile purchases to St. Alice Catholic Church. 

AmazonSmile is the same Amazon you know. Same products, same prices, and same services 

To set-up St. Alice Catholic Church as your charity of choice, type in ñSt Alice Catholic Churchò 

following the word ñSupportingò at the top left (in orange)  Always shop through smile.amazon.com. 


